
Government of Western Australia
Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety

The DMIRS AEP offers an amazing start to your 
career in the public sector or the opportunity to 

take the next step in your profession. 
We are offering eight positions from Level 2 to Level 4 in various 
business areas across the department as part of our 2023 AEP.

Come along to the Open Day to find out more:

Who is DMIRS and how do we serve the WA community.

Hear from current Aboriginal employees about their  
experiences and journey with DMIRS.

Discuss resume and interview techniques  
with a Human Resources representative.

Aboriginal Employment  
Program Open Day

Thursday, 17 November 2022 
9.45am for a 10am start – 1pm, with a break for lunch

Applications will be open on Monday, 7 November 
and will close 4pm Monday, 28 November 2022 
(WST). For further information on the AEP 
positions, and how to apply, please  
visit www.dmirs.wa.gov.au/aep


